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We are very keen to 
find out what you think 
of our plans.
Following completion of the 
Constraints Study, we will develop 
options for flood relief solutions 
within the study area.

Final feedback on the Preferred 
Scheme will be incorporated into the 
final design which will be progressed 
through the planning process if 
viable.

Constraints & Revised 
flood Extent mapping Develop Options

Public Information Day no. 1 Public Information Day no. 2

Your input to constraints to gather 
information, understand the publics 
concerns and aspirations for the scheme.

Present draft Preferred Scheme for final 
public commentary. The final scheme will 
be revised to include final public feedback.

Date: July 2022 Date: TBC

Options will be assessed based on environmental, 
technical and economic viability to assess the 
requirement of a scheme in Naas. If the project is viable, 
the preferred option will be presented to the public at a 
second Public Engagement Day.

The statutory consultation will be conducted as required 
during the planning process if viable.

Get involved 
The Public Engagement period will 
be live for next 2 weeks where you 
will be able to submit any comments 
until the 9th of August 2022 by email 
or post by downloading the feedback 
form from the project website at 
www.floodinfo.ie/naasfrs 

The project website and the Kildare 
County Council social media will 
be updated regularly with project 
news so we can bring you along this 
journey with us. 

Your opinion Matters
If you or your property have been 
affected by flooding, we would 
appreciate gathering some valuable 
information from you. A feedback 
form has been prepared to allow us to 
gather as much information possible 
on the flood risk to your property, the 
impact it had on you and how you 
have responded.

We would also like to find out what 
you consider a priority for the scheme 
– Naas Flood Relief Scheme aims 
to address the needs of the Naas 
community.

In addition to this exhibition, all 
boards and feedback form will be 
available online on our website:
www.floodinfo.ie/naasfrs

You can also email any questions to 
us at naasfrs@arup.com  

How to Make a 
Submission and 
Contact Information
Feedback and submissions can be 
made from the 26th July until the 
9th of August 2022 on the project, 
by downloading the form from the 
website and returned by email or post 
as follows:

Email: naasfrs@arup.com

Post:
Arup – Naas Flood Relief Scheme 
Project Manager
50 Ringsend Road
D04 XH79
Dublin 4
Ireland

Alternatively, please call 01 233 4455 
and we will issue a feedback form to 
you by post.


